EDITORIAL

The next issue of the European Bulletin of Himalayan Research,
vol.12, will be devoted to ethnomusicology. Contributions are
welcome.,

We are planning to devote issue n°13 to photography. Scholars
who use this tool in their research are invited to send us a
contribution explaining their methodology, in their field
(geography, history, ethnology, technology, etc.). Papers should
be sent before September 1997,

We also wish to remind our readers that recent PhD graduates
from Europe are invited to send us an abstract of their
dissertation.



